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This month we will be looking at ‘THE WAY THE WORLD WAS – THE WAY WE WERE’
· During this month, the children will be researching dinosaurs and zoo animals using books and internet research, they will be using their sharing skills and working as part of a team. 
· We will also be looking at how/why dinosaurs do not live on the earth anymore and how they became extinct and taking part in group discussion about dinosaurs.
· We will be discussing games that our parents used to play and enjoy playing these ourselves. 

· Various artwork will also be completed during this month relating to the theme.

· As the weather is starting to pick up 😊 we will be getting outside to clean up our play areas which will give the children a sense of caring and feeling proud of the areas they play in. We will also hope to go for walks to explore the world around us and how it has changed.
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<Birthdays this month>

· Carter
· Jake
· Harry
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  

Jolly Rodgers staff are here to discuss any aspect of your child with you at any time, either speak to one of us directly, phone, via seesaw or email and we will get back to you. 

Can we ask that you please be extra cautious when driving around the car park area and always be aware of adults and children. We are sure you can appreciate that there are a lot of children within the nursery being collected at different times and it can be busy. Please always be attentive of this. Can we please remind you not to block the area where nursery vehicles are parked. This must be kept clear at all times so the vehicles can get in and out and we can safely off load the children. Thank you.

Can we please ask, if you know your child will not be attending nursery whether it be due to illness or holidays, that you let us know. Thank you.

Thank you all for your patience whilst the work is being carried out throughout the nursery. We really do appreciate this. 
Thank you.

Out of School staff
